
Imagine your good works seen by Pope Francis!
Well they could be! — Extend 
beyond your normal boundaries 
and dedicate a day to service, 
prayer or philanthropy for the 
first-ever Extension Day.

At World Youth Day, Pope Francis 
called young Catholics to bring 
the presence of Christ to those on the periphery — and to do so boldly. Given Catholic Extension’s unique 
status as a papal society, we are inspired to respond to our Holy Father’s call.

We invite you to document your “Extension Day” in a creative way with a short video (less than two 
minutes, doesn’t have to be polished). We’ll post it on our Facebook page, allowing fans to “like” their 
favorites, based on passion, creativity and message impact. 

Videos that receive the highest social support and strongest reviews from our panel of judges will be:

Included in a report submitted with the help 
of Catholic Extension’s Chancellor Cardinal 
Francis George to  Pope Francis on the 
first anniversary of his election to the papacy 
(March 13, 2013).

Be sure to submit your video from November 12, 2013 to February 3, 2014

Prayer • Service • Philanthropy

“Do not be afraid 

to go out and bring 

Christ into every 

area of life to the 

fringes of society, 

even to those who 

seem farthest away, 

most indifferent.”

                                Pope Francis 

Awarded grants from Catholic Extension 
ranging between $500 and $1,000 
to benefit your group or ministry.

For details and ideas about how 
you can make noise:

ExtensionDay.org


